
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Angie Calhoun 
Wednesday, April 7, 2021 4:12 PM 
Consumer Correspondence 
Diane Hood 
FW: To CLK Docket 20210015 

Consumer correspondence for docket 20210015. 

Angela Calhoun 

-----Original Message-----
From: consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us <consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Wednesday, April 07, 202112:34 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: E-Form Other Complaint TRACKING NUMBER: 183706 

CUSTOMER INFORMATION 
Name: Paul Wernicke 
Telephone: (850) 433-7545 
Email: lekcinrew@gmail.com 
Address: 5140 Gull Point Rd Pensacola FL 32504 

BUSINESS INFORMATION 
Business Account Name: Paul Wernicke 
Account Number: 21038-71501 
Address: 5140 Gull Point Rd Pensacola FL 32504 

COMPLAINT INFORMATION 
Complaint: Other Complaint against Florida Power & Light Company 
Details: 

CORRESPONDENCE 
4/7/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 03271-2021 

This is probably not the right place for this, but it is hard to find out where one should object to proposed rate increases, 
so here goes. Please forward this the appropriate agency if this is not correct. 

I strongly object to FPL's proposed increase to the base rate or "customer charge" for electric service. The cost of 
generating power should be reflected in the actual cost of that power, not in the cost of simply being a customer. FPL is 
attempting to protect itself from competition while cloaking it under a claim of producing "green" power. It is nonsense. 
They should be forced to charge a rate that reflects their costs. They should never be allowed to pay for capital 
improvements through the monthly "customer charge". 
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